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Press Release

The Embassy of Myanmar has noted action on Myanmar taken by the U.S.
Department of the Treasury on 17 August 2018. The Governments of Myanmar
and the United States of America are working closely to promote friendship and
cooperation between the two countries. Furthermore, the Myanmar Government
and the U.S. Department of the Treasury are also cooperating in the areas of
common interest for mutual benefit.

On the subject of human rights, the Government of Myanmar condemns all
human rights violations and unlawful violence. The Government is committed to
the restoration of peace, stability and rule of law throughout the country. Security
forces have been instructed to adhere strictly to the code of conduct in carrying out
security operations, to exercise all due restraint, and to take full measures to avoid
collateral damage and the harming of innocent civilians. No one 1s above the law in
present Myanmar and those who breach the law will be brought to justice.
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